                        Bald Eagle Repeater Association

                                                         Meeting

                                                      September 18, 2002

A regular Club meeting was held on Wednesday evening, September 18, 2002 at the home of Bill, N3JIX and Tina Barnes in Montgomery, Pa.

The meeting was called to order by the President, Jim Boose, KB3ETE at 7:10pm.

Members present were:

Bill Barnes, N3JIX, Stan Boler, WD9BBV, Jim Boose, KB3ETE, Keith Brown, KB3CB, Fran Burke, N3ZHC, Ken Frey, WB3HOI, Rob Paulhamus, KB3FIC.

The minutes of the meeting held on July 17, 2002 were approved on a motion by Fran Burke, N3ZHC and seconded by Keith Brown, KB3CB.

The Treasurer report was presented:

Old Balance on July 17, 2002-----------------------------------------1,067.71

Deposits made July through September--------51.00

Paid Outs made July through September------151.13

New Balance September 18, 2002------------------------------------  967.58

On a motion to accept the treasurer report  was made by Keith Brown, KB3CB and seconded by Rob Paulhamus, KB3FIC and the report was approved.

It was discussed  to possibly put money in a CD  sometime after the first of the year.

The two Receivers that  the club has to sell will be offered  for sale on  QTH.COM to see if any one would be interested? If they aren’t sold at that site then they will be placed  on E-Bay possibly in November.

The T Shirt issue was not well received and is cancelled. Anyone wishing to buy one of the shirts may do so on their own.

A possible Fox Hunt for next year is a possibility if there is interest in having one.

The Club Picnic that was held on August 11th was well attended despite being a very warm day. There were about 15 in attendance.

The .09 Club Repeater is working well. There was a noise problem which was coming through the .05 UHF  repeater. That problem has been taken care of.  It was discussed that a relay output  be installed to sense a problem when the power is off at the  site. The .49  repeater is working well. Rob would like to have the antenna raised higher using the 30 feet of old tower from the repeater site on the mountain. Bill stated that he needs the coordinates of the .49 repeater so he can send them in to get the repeater coordinated. 
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Ryan Gross, N3SSL has the new UHF antenna and would like to have it installed on the new .09 tower. There was discussion on this matter. It was approved to allow the antenna on the tower, but it must be placed below the base of the .09 antenna and be side mounted with rust proof hardware and be mounted 3 feet out from the tower. The other option is to use the windmill tower. A final decision will be made at the November meeting.

A couple small projects are to be done at the Repeater site before winter. The light is to be installed behind the repeater rack mounts. The woodwork on the interior of the door is to be finished. There is some touch up painting to be done. This work will be done sometime in October.

The Elmira Hamfest is September 28th. The Wingfield Hamfest is September 28th. The Pennsylvania QSO Party is October 12th, 13th.

The Nomination of Officers for the year 2003 were made:

President:  Jim Boose, KB3ETE was nominated on a motion by Bill Barnes and seconded by Keith Brown, KB3CB. There were no other nominations made.

Vice President:  Bill Barnes, N3JIX was nominated on a motion by Ken Frey, WB3HOI and was seconded by Stan Boler, WD9BBV. There were no other nominations made.

Secretary-Treasurer:  Ken Frey, WB3HOI was nominated on a motion by Bill Barnes, N3JIX and was seconded by Keith Brown, KB3CB. There were no other nominations made.

The Trustees for 2003 are: 1st  Trustee, Bob Shearer, N3AFX, 2nd Trustee, Bill Barnes, N3JIX, 3rd Trustee, Keith Brown, KB3CB.

This ended all regular Club business and on a motion by Rob Paulhamus, KB3FIC to adjourn was seconded by Keith Brown, KB3CB and the meeting was adjourned at 8:15pm. 

A 50/50 drawing was held with $12.00 taken in. Ken Frey, WB3HOI was the winner of the drawing and donated his winnings of $6.00 to the Club.  The club received the full $12.00.

The Club, again, wishes to thank Bill, N3JIX and Tina for the use of their home to hold tonight’s meeting. Apple pie A-La-Mode was served for refreshments.

Respectfully submitted,

Ken Frey, WB3HOI

Secretary, Bald Eagle Repeater Association 

